
 

Year 7 2024 – Language Selection Guide 
 

Dear Parents and Year 7 2024 Students, 

Welcome to Year 7 Languages at Roseville College! We look forward to bringing the world into your 
classroom as you experience the wonder of learning another language and exploring a new culture. For 
Year 7 2024, the languages on offer are: Chinese, French and Japanese. 

Below is some information which may be helpful as you consider your language options for Year 7 and 
beyond. 

Years 7 and 8 

You are asked to choose one language, which you will learn throughout Years 7 and 8 at Roseville 
College. No prior experience of your chosen language is required. Each course is designed primarily 
for the acquisition of a new language, although every effort will be made to support more advanced 
students in their learning. Please choose carefully as this is a two-year program of study, so there will 
not be an opportunity to change to another language during this time. 

Years 9 and 10 

Every language offered at Roseville College is a continuing course. Each stage of learning builds 
upon previous knowledge and skills. After the mandatory program in Years 7 and 8, students may 
elect to continue to study their chosen language in Years 9 and 10. 

Years 11 and 12 

Students will be given the opportunity to pursue further study of their chosen language into Years 11 
and 12, provided they have continued this language throughout Years 7 to 10. 

• Currently, French, Chinese and Japanese Continuers courses are offered in Years 11 and 12. 
These courses are available to students who have studied these languages throughout Years 7 
to 10. 

• In Years 11 and 12, students of Chinese and Japanese will be guided to select the course which is 
most appropriate for them, according to their language experience. Eligibility criteria for these 
courses may be found on the NESA (New South Wales Education Standards Authority) website 
HERE. 

 
If you have any questions concerning your language choice for Year 7, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mrs M Rundle, Head of Languages. Contact details are as follows: 

 
Phone: 9884 1100 
Email: mrundle@roseville.nsw.edu.au 
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